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RFL“Readings on L2 Reading” Annual Feature 

Call for Contributors 

Reading in a Foreign Language is seeking contributors for the “Readings on L2 Reading” annual 
feature. This annual feature offers an archive of articles published in other venues during the past 
year and serves as a valuable tool to readers of Reading in a Foreign Language. This is an 
excellent opportunity to provide service to the profession while reviewing the latest research in 
the field of second and foreign language reading. All interested researchers are encouraged to 
apply, especially graduate students and early career researchers.   
  
This position is not remunerated. Applicants should send their CVs and a statement of interest to 
Shenika Harris, sharris@lindenwood.edu, by March 30, 2024. Applicants should be enrolled in a 
graduate program or have an advanced degree in Second or Foreign Language Learning, Applied 
Linguistics, or related fields. Applicants should be familiar with American Psychological 
Association (APA) format, and be comfortable summarizing articles from multiple research 
traditions.  

 


